Dear Rapid City Council,

I would like to request an extension of the preliminary plat approval for Red Rock Shadows
(08PL089) which was originally approved on September 2, 2008. The reason for this request is
due to delays attributed to the current economic climate. Your consideration regarding this
request is appreciated.
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